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(Send letter immediately with the attached pathology report, and resend letter every month with a different MONTH_YEAR date on it for the next 11 months)

Date: _________

Re: Abnormal Pathology Report
Dear ________________________________________ ,
Our records indicate that you had anal or genital lesions removed that were precancerous. This is not to say that you have cancer or that one day you will develop cancer. This is only to say that you are at a greater than average risk for developing anogenital cancer, and therefore require anoscopy screening every (1) month for (12) twelve-months after the last anogenital lesion was seen. Additionally, females are advised to get a pap smear from their gynecologist or primary care physician. 

Please contact my office at (602) 492-9919, and schedule your next anoscopic examination. Your estimated anoscopy re-examination date: 

(Four weeks from the abnormal pathology report, then every month x 11)

Additionally, significant others whom you may have had intimate relations with, may be at risk and therefore in need of an anogenital exam. If identified individuals at risk have not yet been evaluated, they may arrange for a same day doctors-visit/anoscopy examination through my office. 

If you have any general questions or concerns, please contact my office. I want to personally thank you for choosing my office for your medical needs. I look forward to serving you.

Sincerely,

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)
Diplomate American Osteopathic Board of Proctology
Genital Warts Subspecialist

RICK A SHACKETDO, MD(H)


BOARD CERTIFIED PROCTOLOGIST
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